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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Permanent Observer Mission of the State of Palestine to
the United Nations and has the honor to transmit the Message of Solidarity with the
Palestinian People of H.E. Teodoro L. Locsin, Jr., Secretary of Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of the Philippines.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Permanent Observer Mission of the State of Palestine to the
United Nations the assurances of its highest consideration.

New York
28 November 2018

TO THE PERMANENT OBSERVER MISSION OF THE STATE OF PALESTINE
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

Cc: The Committee on the Exercise of Inalienable Rights
of the Palestinian People
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International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People

The Philippines is one with the global community in commemorating the
International Day of Solidarity with the Palestinian People.

The Philippines stands in unity with the Palestinian people in achieving our
collective aspirations for enduring peace, shared prosperity, and statehood for the
Palestinian people as embodied in United Nations Resolution 181.

The Philippines continues to adhere to a two-state solution and fully supports all
United Nations initiatives that are intended to revive the peace process and ultimately to
achieve lasting peace in the Middle East.

Secretary\of-Foreign Affairs
Republic of the Philippines

29 November 2018
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